Read to students and post….

Picnic Dress Code and Other Information
Friday is a regular, required school day.  Regular attendance policies will apply.  All students must report to study lab for attendance and instructions.  All students are required to be at the picnic and under no circumstances may leave the park or the school early without one of their own parents checking them out.  If parents arrive to take students early, they must check out at the office or Mr. DePew (at the Park) before the students can leave. No student may leave the park with anyone other than their own parent.  Students who leave the picnic without permission will be suspended for final exams and receive zeroes on them.
Picnic Dress Requirements

All participants are to dress in a manner appropriate to a casual school setting. Uniforms are not required, but are certainly an option. In fact, those not complying with the following dress code will be given uniform clothes to wear.

Shirts

Shirts must have sleeves (no tank tops) and offer adequate coverage (no cleavage or midsections may be visible during regular picnic activities).  No inappropriate graphics will be allowed on clothing (drug, tobacco, alcohol, profanity, etc.).

Shorts

Shorts must be at least as long as the fingertips when standing upright. No cut-offs will be allowed. Again, remember that most of you will be playing games, and shorts that allow you to move easily will be your best choice. No low-riders!
Shoes

You have to wear shoes on the way to the park, but once you get there, take them off if you want (remember where you left them). If you choose to wear shoes, make sure they’re suitable for whatever activities you may participate in.  Flip flops are allowed. Remember you may be walking a mile or two in whatever you choose to wear on your feet.
Other Information
The weather is unpredictable. We recommend that you wear a hat of some sort, bring sunscreen, and definitely bring a water bottle! It’s a picnic. 
Feel free to bring frisbees, tennis equipment, soccer balls, footballs, etc.  No squirt guns, water balloons, water toys, etc. 
Cell phones, MP3 players and other electronic devices are not allowed.
The parking lot is off limits to all students.
Inappropriate or disrespectful behavior will be referred to Mr. DePew or Mr. Nicklay for disciplinary action.

And, oh by the way…
Be sure to pick up after yourself.  If everyone picks up his or her own trash and belongings, we won’t have to organize a clean-up party at the end of the day.  Respect the people who maintain the park, and stay within designated areas.  Make a special effort to avoid walking or playing in any flower beds or other planted areas.

For the past couple of years we have tarnished our otherwise stellar reputation a bit by leaving garbage in the park.  Let’s all work hard to rebuild our reputation. 
